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If Sebastopol wants affordable housing the burden of higher garbage & recycle prices is not
helping landlords or tenants achieve this goal. 

Recology does an incredible job at an affordable price. 

PLEASE DO NOT saddle Sebastopol citizens with a detrimental contract that will cause harm
in the long run. 

“If it ain’t broke, don’t fix it!”

Sincerely 
Brian & Judy Bushnell
Sebastopol Residents




